Kilbreda College

A Kildare Education Ministries School in the Brigidine Tradition

|t is with much pleasure that we invite all parents, family and friends to our first
Music Soiree for 2022 for a wonderful evening to celebrate the Performing Arts
at Kilbreda College.

This evening will feature performances from the Senior, String, Brass and Guitar
Ensembles, Middle Orchestra, Junior and Senior Choirs and the VCE Music class.

Date:  Tuesday 5 April, 2022
Time: 1.00pm - 8.15pm
Venue:  Auditorium, Kilbreda College - Entry through Gate 4

Note: Visitors attending on site will need to show proof of
vaccination prior to entering the Auditorium.




